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October 9, 2014 
 
 
      INFORMATIONAL BULLETIN#14-52 

 
 
 
TO:  All Fire and Rescue Personnel 
 
FROM: Ivan T. Mote, Division Chief/Rescue  
                          
RE:  Ebola Hemorrhagic Fever 

 
Attached is the latest guidance from the CDC and the DOH-Duval on Ebola Hemorrhagic Fever 
Screening for EMS.  Please print a copy and attach on units in a high visibility area for employees. 
 
Strict adherence to Standard Precautions and proper decontamination of the patient compartment 
including stretcher, ECG leads & cables, SpO2 sensor & cable and blood pressure cuff & hose with a 
10% hypochlorite solution must be conducted prior to placing another patient in the patient 
compartment and/or returning the unit to service. 
 
Please contact you Battalion or District Rescue Chief with any questions. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
 
ITM/jsg/af 


